---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Cole Kilstrom <ckilstrom@anteroresources.com>

Date: Fri, Dec 14, 2012 at 11:39 AM

Subject: RE: Castle Springs U Pad Form 19

To: "Fischer - DNR, Alex" <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

Cc: Jerry Alberts <jalberts@anteroresources.com>, "Diane O'Neil (doneil@weberenergylaw.com)"
<doneil@weberenergylaw.com>

Alex,

During excavation/remediation of the Castle Springs U pad spill Antero continued to encounter
darker/impacted soil to a depth of 4 ft (also confirmed with field TPH readings). Antero believes the soils
at this depth have been impacted from historical spills before Antero acquired this asset. This
remediation project has become more complicated than Antero initially anticipated. The tanks and the
plumbing at the site will have to be removed before we can proceed further. As such, Antero will submit
a Form 27 Remediation Work plan to the COGCC in the coming days for COGCC approval.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Cole Kilstrom

Antero Resources

Office: (303) 357-6709 | Cell: (303) 903-8239

ckilstrom@anteroresources.com
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